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NOTIFICATION 

 
ALLOTMENT TO 3 YEAR LL.B COURSE - 2011-12   

SECOND AND FINAL ALLOTMENT PUBLISHED 
 

The Second and Final Allotment for admission to 3 year LL.B Course 2011-12 

in Government Law Colleges has been published. Details of allotment is available in 

the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in 
 

The details such as name of the candidate, roll number, allotment details, 

reservations allowed, tuition fee to be remitted etc. are available in the home page 

of the candidate. The candidate shall take a print out of the Allotment Memo. 
 

 

Candidates who receive allotment should join the allotted colleges on the 
29th and 30th of December 2011. Colleges shall furnish the non-joining report to the 

Commissioner for Entrance Examinations before 4 p.m. on 31.12.2011. 
 

The candidates should remit the fees at the allotted college at the time of 

admission. The candidates who do not join the College within the stipulated time 

will lose their allotment. 
 

All details related to the allotment process are available on the website 
www.cee-kerala.org 

 

Help Line Numbers :  0471 - 2339101, 2339102, 2339103, 2339104  
(From 10 am to 5 pm)                             

                                                                                              
 
  
  
 

Thiruvananthapuram      Commissioner for Entrance Examination  
27.12.2011                                    
 

 
  


